

City of Concord, New Hampshire

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

CITY HALL • 41 GREEN STREET • 03301

TO:

Members of City Council

FROM:

Mayor Bouley

DATE:

June 21, 2019

RE:

Golf Course Advisory Committee Appointment

I propose the appointment of the following individual to the Golf Course Advisory Committee to serve as a General Public Representative for a three year term to expire July 31, 2022.

• Robert Whatmough, 41 Rockingham Street, Concord. Mr. Whatmough's letter of interest is attached.

In accordance with Section 18 of the City Council Rules, this proposed appointments is being distributed to City Council as information in advance of formal action at the July 8, 2019 City Council meeting.

To:

Honorable Mayor and City Council

From: Robert Whatmough

Date: June 19, 2019

Re:

Golf Course Advisory Committee

Dear Honorable Mayor and Members of City Council,

It has come to my attention that you are seeking members for the Golf Course Advisory Committee. I would be honored to serve on this committee.

I have been a resident of Concord since 1998. My wife, Jackie Whatmough, and I joined Beaver Meadow shortly after we relocated to Concord from Deerfield. Our daughter graduated from Concord High School in 2001. We thoroughly enjoy living here and being involved in our community.

I am now retired and would be able to participate on the committee if accepted. I have golfed for many years and at many different courses throughout the years. Beaver Meadow is my home course and I have a great interest in the health and welfare of the course. I know and appreciate the staff and understand the opportunities and challenges our municipal course faces.

I feel as though I can contribute to this committee and appreciate your consideration of this request.

Thanks so much.

Sincerely,

Robert Whatmough

41 Rockingham St.

Concord NH 03301

Cc:

Janice Bonenfant, City Clerk

